
Monday 8th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 4 Term 4 Chocolate Experience Day - 18th March 2021

As part of our experience days, Year 4 are going to be designing and making their own flavoured chocolate based on

the story, ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’.  Part of the planning and design phase will involve tasting a variety of

different chocolates as well as different ingredients to include in their own chocolate.

Children do not have to try/taste the chocolate if they do not wish to.

If you do not wish for your child to taste/eat chocolate, please leave a message in your child’s student planner or

inform the office by Wednesday 17th March 2021.

We will not be purchasing products that contain nuts.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Collins, Miss Newman, Mr Allchin and Miss Adamthwaite.

Year 4 Class Teachers


